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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
blank blank  

Address 
blank 
0, md 20602 

Phone 

Email 
immortalki@aol.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
This law would affect my business severely. We have been successfully operating in Charles County for over 20 years. We had to 
close for nearly 4 months at the beginning of all of this. ZERO help from the state. ZERO help from the feds. Virtually no 
unemployment since I don't take a check for myself. (I am the business owner) I still had to pay all of my rent, all of my utilities, as 
well as all of my personal bills. Our business wholesalers went up 18% in prices. When we reopened only a third of our clients came 
back. Our annual revenue was cut in under half from the previous year. The masks are not feasible for my clients because they are 
exercising and some have conditions like asthma and copd. To make them exercise with masks would be putting their health in 
jeopardy and a potential lawsuit on my hands. We have not had one Covid case since re-opening. I REPEAT NOT ONE. Our clients are 
responsible and know what is best for their kids as well as themselves. Our property taxes have gone up, our gas prices have gone 
up, people aren't working, kids are suffering at schools. It's time for the madness to end. If this law goes into affect I will continue to 
do business as I please. If "health inspectors" come to my business and fine me I will most likely be closing my business down and 
selling my home. I will be leaving my family and all of my friends and move to a different state most likely. I refuse to leave my name 
because I, like many other colleagues, are concerned of being targeted by our own government. it's a sad state of affairs. This is not 
the area I grew up in and this is not what the United States is about. Thank you for your time.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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